
We traveled to Paris on Thursday, March 15th and we met the foreign delegations. In the evening,
we had dinner all together near the Canal Saint Martin. On the next day, we visited the National
Museum of the History of Immigration in the morning.

In the afternoon, we went to the Louvre.

Then, we had a very long walk in the city: we saw the Eiffel Tower, the Arc de Triomphe...



In the evening, we attended a great concert by Prequell in the American Cathedral.

On Saturday morning, we visited Notre Dame de Paris. The weather was unfortunately dreadful on
that day!

In the evening, we went to a ball at a place called the 104. We danced and had a lot of fun. Finally,
on Sunday, we walked around Montmartre. It was a wonderful trip!


